The last TP session was a good one even if the font size was too small. Colleen tore herself away from beautiful OZ to join us and was soon off to the South Island. As we played Irene was on her way to Denver and our beloved Mike was soon off to meet “Dah Buddha”. May his bowl be ever filled with potato chips.
If you have a burning need to know who sang “Feeling Groovy” in 1967 or anything remotely trivial just call:



07 574-3376

Our operators are waiting.

If you ever feel (wow senior moment – couldn’t remember how to spell “feel”) like having a game of TP then just drop in at:

Villa 106



Ocean Shores Village




80 Maranui Street



Mount Maunganui, 3116
But wait, there’s more:

For a limited time you will receive not one but two maps of how to find “Oily Shores” Village in beautiful Bay of Pollution.
And for those who like to plan ahead, Malleys will be available for a game on Friday the 27th of January 2012 as I will be seeing my specialist in Auckland that afternoon.  “Book it Danno”.  Maybe we can get Debbie to join us and to fill in for her father.
And so for the last time from Malley Manor, this is Malley signing off and saying that we love all of you and will dearly miss our Friday nights. We have been blessed to be with you and have you as friends for the past 18 years.

Malley
